
 
 

 

 

GOVERNMENT OF INDIA  

MINISTRY OF RAILWAYS  

RAILWAY RECRUITMENT BOARDS 
 

 

FINAL REMINDER NOTICE ON REFUND OF EXAM FEES FOR CEN-01/2019 (NTPC) 
(Extension of data submission upto 07.09.2021) 

 
(ATTENTION CANDIDATES WHO HAVE ATTENDED CBT-1 AND  

NOT UPDATED/SUBMITTED THEIR BANK DETAILS) 

 
 

1.0 Please refer to notice given in this regard on 06.08.2021 in RRB websites.  
(Copy on the next page) 
 

2.0 Accordingly, an Update Bank Account Link (https://rrbntpc.onlinereg.in/) 
has been provided on the official websites of RRBs from 11.08.2021, 10:00 hrs.  
for updating correct Bank account details. Last date for submission of bank 
details was 31.08.2021 (23:59 hrs). 

 
3.0 The last date of submission of bank details is here by extended up to 

07.09.2021 (23:59 hrs.). This is the final reminder notice to candidates who 
have appeared in the CBT-1 and not updated/submitted their Bank account 
details.  

 
4.0 All those candidates who have not submitted the bank data for refund are 

once again advised to submit the bank details in the above-mentioned link by 
07.09.2021. No further extension of time or link will be given in future. 
Moreover, no correspondence will be also entertained by RRBs in future in 
this respect. 

 
 
NOTE: RRBs shall not be responsible for any failure of refund on account of 

incorrect details furnished by the candidates and will not entertain further 
correspondence in this regard. 

 
 
 
 Date:   31.08.2021          Chairpersons 

     Railway Recruitment Boards 
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